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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter – 23rd February 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for using their ‘Concentration’.  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Olivia Fiddes   Year 1: Daniel Cooke      Year 2: Cherelle Hall       Year 3: Libby Day 
     
Year 4: Sam Lawrence 

Year 5: Katie Rudd

Year 6: Liam Nicholson
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 4 for best attendance this week! 
It is still very close in the termly race to the best class attendance prize:

	Reception
	97.9%
	
	Year 3
	97.5%

	Year 1
	97.9%
	
	Year 4
	97.8%

	Year 2
	95.8%
	
	Year 5
	98.4%

	
	
	
	Year 6
	96.5%


Sporting Success 

Well done to our Boccia team in their competition yesterday! They represented Portobello with pride and had lots of fun!

NSPCC free online safety workshop for parents and carers

We would like to invite all parents, carers or family members to a free online safety workshop at Portobello Primary at 2.15pm on Thursday 1st March. The content covered in the workshop is aimed at adults and delivered by O2 NSPCC representatives. The hour-long workshop will help parents, carers and other adults understand their child’s online world, build confidence to have those important conversations that can help keep children safe online and help you know where to go for help and advice. Book your place with Mrs Huntley.
Our children

It is always lovely to hear positive comments from others about our children.  Their behaviour and manners are always commented on by visitors and when we go out for sporting or educational visits.  As far as possible we pass this on to the children so they can take pride in themselves.  Please join us in this and try to be mindful when speaking about somebody else’s child.  What may be a throw away comment can really impact on our young people. 

Take a trip to the theatre 
Why not share in your child’s love of reading with a theatre visit.  David Walliams ‘Gangsta Granny’ is coming to the Theatre Royal in May and ‘The Boy who climbed in to the Moon’ plays at Northern Stage on the 6th and 7th April.  Both are suitable for over sixes. 
Parents Evening consultations
Remember parents evening meetings will take place on the week beginning the 5th March.  Bookings are available now. 
Important Dates 

Thursday 1st March – World Book Day (come dressed as your favourite character)
Monday 5th March – Thursday 8th March – BOOK FAIR in school

Thursday 8th March – School Photographer in school for Class Photos

Thursday 29 March – INSET Day – School closed
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